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Friday 6th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome Back! 
It has been lovely to get back to school this week, if only for two days! The children have 
settled back into school well and we are looking forward to all the exciting things the new 
school year has in store.  

 

Year 4 Swimming 

Year 4 will start their swimming lessons next Tuesday, 10th September. Please contact Mrs 
Bradley via Dojo if you have any queries.  

 

PE Days 

Please see the below table for your child’s PE day this term:  

Year group Day 

N Tuesday 

R Thursday 

1 Thursday 

2 Tuesday 

3 Friday 

4 Monday 

5 Thursday 

6 Monday 



Playtime Snacks Info 

In EYFS and KS1 (nursery to year 2) children are provided with free fruit for snacks at 
playtime and whenever else they are hungry throughout the day.  

When children move to KS2 (year 3 and upwards) they are welcome to bring in a fruit snack 
from home for playtime, as free fruit is no longer provided. 

Children in year 3,4,5 and 6 can bring in any fruit as a snack for playtime (or vegetable if 
they prefer carrot sticks etc). Crisps, biscuits and any other non-fruit or vegetable type of 
snack is not to be eaten at playtime.  

 

ASDA Cashpot for Schools 

Many thanks to Mrs Brady and Mrs Mackay for bringing the ASDA Cashpot for Schools 
scheme to our attention.  

If you shop at ASDA and use the ASDA Rewards app, you can opt in to Cashpot for Schools. 

Here’s how to sign up: 

• Download the ASDA Rewards app and select our school 

• When you shop in store, ASDA will donate a percentage to your chosen school when 
you shop and scan 

• When the initiative closes, ASDA will donate the money raised to school through 
Parentkind 

We already have £60 in our cashpot! Many thanks to everyone who has signed up so far! 

 

Have a lovely (and hopefully sunny) weekend! 

Miss Parrish  

Headteacher 

 

 


